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The Riverview School District Board of Directors held a Board Work Study on April 7, 

2017, at the Raging River Café in Fall City, Washington. 

 

Present:  Carol Van Noy, Lori Oviatt, Sabrina Parnell, and Dr. Anthony Smith 

 

Ms. Van Noy began the meeting at 7:00 AM. 

 

The Board discussed the following:   

 

 Student and Public Issues 

 WANIC Summer Offerings 

 RSD Career Fair 

 CHS State Test Scores 

 Releasing Leadership Brilliance 

 Budget 

 Other:  Incredible Things Happening Every Day, Carnation Elementary STEM, 

Cedarcrest High School Assessment Results, Science Nights, Arts Awards, 

Applications 

 

There was no action taken. 

 

The meeting ended at 8:00 AM.   

 

 

 

 

APPROVED BY THE RIVERVIEW BOARD OF DIRECTORS AT THEIR 

REGULARLY HELD MEETING ON APRIL 25, 2017. 


